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SPELLING BEE
February 3rd was the Annual Spelling Bee. 14 Middle

School students participated from grades 5 through 8. 
Evelyn Fugate 

was the overall Bee Champion!
Evelyn will participate, virtually, in the CESA

spelling Bee and have a chance at the State Competition
held in Madison, WI.

Spelling Bee participants
Evelyn Fugate - Champion
Haley Heinen - Runner-Up

STUDENTS OF 
THE WEEK

February 4, 2022
L to R

Grade 5: Evalynn Hernandez
Grade 6: Mazie Webster

Grade 7: Tya Volgren
Grade 8: Launa Daniels

February 11, 2022
L to R

Grade 5: Camden Monson
Grade 6: Belle Carlson

Grade 7: Alissa Stephens
Grade 8: Jack Gingras

E Team: Michael Zahler

February 18, 2022
L to R

Grade 5: Payton Wagner
Grade 6: Leilanii Richardson

Grade 7: Ava Muller-Opitz
Grade 8: Marissa Anderson

STATE TESTING
UPDATE

Winter Dress-Up Days
Sponsored by the Unity Middle School Student Council

Students enjoyed participating in dress up days, 
paired with their

Coin War!

COIN WAR!
Middle School Student Council hosted 

a coin war during the week of February 14th. All of the 
proceeds collected benefited the Women's Shelter

in Milltown. Students were excited about the 
competition among the homerooms. 

A total of $1,078.71 was collected.
In the end, Mrs. Riehbrandt's homeroom won, with the
most coins in the positive, earning them a pizza party!

Pictured are members of
the student council

counting coins

Forward testing for grades 3-8 and 10 will kick off
the week of March 21st. The state wide testing window is

open through April 29th.



ACT Testing will begin March 8th with various testing
windows open until March 18th.



With the implementation of the new iPad cases, that
include keyboards, students and staff will have the

flexibility to schedule test sessions more easily. Carts will
still be available, as needed for small groups.


